
Dr. Julie Furst-Bowe will direct this project at .5 FTE ($10,140).  As the Assistant Chancellor for Assessment and Continuous Improvement, an in-kind match of .4 FTE ($40,557) is contributed by the University and .1 FTE ($10,140) requested by the Title III Planning Grant.  Project Associate, Dr. Shirley Murphy, Associate Dean of Students, and Dr. Lou Milanesi, University Assessment Coordinator will participate .25 FTE in-kind for assistance in institutional planning and improvement, specifically with governance and student related components.  Two weeks equivalent for each is requested from grant funds.  Administrative assistance specific to the scope of this project is requested (735 hours at $8.50/hour).  The responsibilities will include coordinating meetings, developing a project web site and fiscal day-to-day management, which the project director, Dr. Furst-Bowe, will oversee.  Fringe benefits at the approved rate, 41.5% for unclassified and 43% for Limited Term Employee, are included ($9,411 request and $28,200 in-kind match).


Travel to campuses within the UW System is requested at $545.  UW campuses will contribute to the travel as determined in each case.  No match is represented, as this is a variable amount.


Project supplies, such as long distance phone, fax, copying, and other supplies related specifically to this project are requested totaling $2,000 in-kind, provided by the University.


Allowable indirect costs at 8% are included for request ($2,593) and in-kind match ($7,856).


The total request from Title III Planning Grant funds is $35,000 matched by $106,044 in-kind university contribution.

